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14th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
The children in Butterflies and Dragonflies class will be visiting Whittington Castle to support their learning 
in our Castles topic. During our visit we will be met by the Medieval Housekeeper, learn about how people 
lived, what they ate etc and also take part in a fun quiz trail.  
 
We will be visiting Whittington Castle on two separate days. Butterflies will be going on Monday 16th and 
Dragonflies will be going on Tuesday 17th March. The trip will take place during the school day. 
 
Children will need to wear school uniform, a waterproof coat and suitable, comfortable shoes for walking in. 
They will also need to bring a packed lunch. We do request that children do not bring glass bottles or fizzy 
drinks. As children in Year 2 are entitled to a school meal under the Governments Universal Free School 
Meals scheme a packed lunch can be provided by school.   
 

We are asking for a contribution of about £8.00 per child to cover the cost of the visit. However this cost will 
be confirmed the first week back after half term once the coach company has confirmed the full cost.  Under 
the requirements of the Education Reform Act 1998, we can only raise the cost of the trip by voluntary 
contributions and the trip can only go ahead if the level of support is sufficient. Payment should be made via 
School Money and a notification and password reminder will be sent to you via text message and email.  
 
Please follow the link below to complete the permission form and whether you would like school to provide 
a packed lunch by Friday 28th February.   
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKum04SPlTM4xMliJmE7Us
nBdUODk0N0wwTzVRWVo1U0tLOUwzUUtHRkxTVi4u 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Taylor and Mrs Kirby  

Year 2 Teachers 
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